
 

  

Shard End Ward Forum Meeting  

Tuesday 3 March 2020 

7pm – 8.30pm 

Moorfield Hall Community Centre 

Hartshill Road 

B34 6QX 
Agenda  

1. Notice of Recording  

Residents to be advised that members of the press or public may record and take 

photographs of the meeting. 

 

2. Local News/Updates  

i)    Neighbourhood Policing Team 

ii    Neighbourhood Network Scheme in Hodge Hill District 

iii)  Cllr Ward & Community Groups/Residents 

 

3. Birmingham Food Conversation and Survey   

Public Health Officers to give details of the Birmingham Food Conversation - a year-long 

listening exercise to find out how those who live and work in the City feel about food and 

what influences the food choices they make.   

The findings from the Food Conversation will help to develop a Food Strategy for the City 

and influence the quality and equity of our food system.  The survey can be completed 

online at: https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/place/d851f760  

 

4. The East Birmingham Inclusive Growth Strategy 

Officers to explain how The Strategy will set out a vision for the growth and regeneration 

of East Birmingham over the next 20 years. 

 

5. Ward Plan Update 

 

6. Petitions 

      Residents’ opportunity to submit any petitions relating to issues in the ward. 

 

7. Date of Future Meetings   

To be agreed. 

 

 

Please let us know if you have any special requirements as soon as possible on the contact 

details below: 

Contact: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 464 4628 

E-mail: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
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